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May 19, 2011 
 
 
        
Patrick Lamb 
7151 York Ave S 
Edina  MN 55435 
 
Re: Appeal for properties at 637 Selby Ave, 651 Selby Avenue, 671 Selby Avenue and 
 675 Selby Avenue 
  
Dear Mr. Lamb: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 10, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that her decision is forthcoming.  Ms. Moermond stated she 
needs to read the materials you provided to her more carefully.  As soon as I know of her 
decision, I will let you know. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legal Hearing Coordinator 
  
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 
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